
INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR 
CIRCULAR 

 
 

RESCHEDULED VACATIONS 
 

                                                                                                 ISS/WEBCIR/005/20-21 
 
Dear Parents,                                                                                                  03.06.20 
  
In view of the current scenario due to Covid-19 that has several restrictions on travel and 
other aspects, this is to inform the BOD’s decision to reschedule the annual vacation of Indian 

Schools in the Sultanate as per the details below:- 
  

1. The annual vacation for all the Indian Schools has been rescheduled to the 

month of December 2020, for a period of one month. 

 
2. The last working day for Indian School Sohar will be 30.11.2020. The school 

will reopen on 05.01.2021.  
  
3. Schools shall continue online classes during the earlier scheduled summer  

break, from June to July 2020. 
  

4. Schools will have a term ending break for a week, at the end of June 2020,  
starting from 28th June to 2nd July 2020. 
 

Stay safe, stay healthy. 
 
 

Warm regards, 
 
Sanchita Verma 
Principal 
Indian School Sohar 
  

 

 
 

  
 


